
Navigating the changes under 
the Procurement Act

Under the Procurement Act 2023, there are new notices for authorities to 

publish with the overall aim of enhancing transparency. 

Suppliers, take note: these new requirements could impact the 

confidentiality of your sensitive information. 

What are your options for protection? 



Suppliers be aware: for larger 

contracts at least three of your KPIs 

will be in the public domain. 

Is your competitive edge at risk? 



Performance is no secret, and 

your progress against KPIs

will be published annually. 

A breach or under-performance 

may  also  be  publicised

for  all  to  see. 



 

Contract modification notices are now 

mandatory, and will set out the what, 

why, and when behind any modifications.

Contract  changes?  They  won't  go  unnoticed. 

Suppliers consider   the   implications.



You can challenge disclosures that 

may contravene data protection laws 

as per the Procurement Act. 

There are also additional measures 

you can take to protect your data. 

For guidance on safeguarding your 

information under the new Act, 

contact one of our experts.

Suppliers may have concerns about the 

publication of sensitive information.



Need to know more about the Act and 

how it will affect your business?

Contact our experts
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